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LAFCU appoints Amy Parker as AVP accounting 

 

LANSING, Mich. — LAFCU has announced the promotion of Amy 

Parker as assistant vice president of accounting.  

In this new position, Parker oversees accounting functions 

and accounting audits, ensures regulatory compliance related to 

accounting, and assists in the development of new products and 

services. 

“Amy’s demonstrated knowledge and expertise will 

continue to benefit members as she takes a larger role in meeting 

LAFCU’s many fiduciary requirements, maximizing the credit 

union’s operational efficiencies and helping provide quality 

financial services,” said LAFCU CEO Patrick Spyke.  

Parker said, “Finance and accounting are my passions and 

where I have dedicated 11 years of my career. I’m continually 

energized by applying those passions to meet the changing needs of our members.” 

The Charter Township of DeWitt resident has gained experience in many areas since 

joining LAFCU in 2006. She most recently served as accounting manager for three years. She 

has also worked in data analysis, corporate education development, internal bookkeeping and 

the call center, and was head teller at the main branch office.  

Parker has earned the elite designation of Accredited ACH Professional (AAP) from the 

National Automated Clearing House Association, which manages the electronic movement of 

money and data that support deposits and payments in the U.S. and across international 

borders. She has a bachelor’s degree from Michigan State University and an associate degree 

from Lansing Community College. She is a graduate of Bath High School. 

About LAFCU 

Chartered in 1936, LAFCU is proud to be mid-Michigan’s credit union, serving the 

counties of Barry, Calhoun, Clinton, Eaton, Gratiot, Ingham, Ionia, Jackson, Livingston, 
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Montcalm and Shiawassee. A recipient of the Dora Maxwell Social Responsibility Award, 

LAFCU takes pride in bringing value to the financial lives of its members, neighbors, families 

and community. Offering a comprehensive range of personal and business financial products, 

LAFCU provides services that include checking and savings accounts, auto and mortgage 

lending, business accounts and business lending. LAFCU serves nearly 60,000 members, holds 

more than $600 million in assets, and maintains nine locations throughout Greater Lansing and 

Shiawassee County. Anyone who lives, works, worships or attends school in its designated 

counties is eligible to join. Members enjoy benefits, such as lower interest rates on loans, higher 

yields on savings, insurance discounts, preferred seating for LAFCU-sponsored events, and 

access to 28,000 surcharge-free ATMs through the CO-OP ATM network. LAFCU supports and 

enriches mid-Michigan by donating funds and employee volunteer hours to many organizations 

and causes. To learn more about LAFCU, please call 517.622.6600 or find us online: 

 Website: www.lafcu.com  

 Facebook: www.facebook.com/LAFCU  

 Twitter: @LAFCULansing  
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